
From: Gabriel Berry-Khan  
Sent: 09 December 2021 15:27 
To: David Fowler 
Subject: 2021/5766/P CST - cond 141 Sustainability 
 
Hi David and Rav 
 
This application is for a Fire Safety condition as above. 
 
As such, it is not in scope for Sustainability or LLFA consultation and we offer 
no comments. 
 
Best wishes 
Gabriel 
 
 
Gabriel Berry-Khan 
Senior Sustainability Officer (Planning) 
 
 


